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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
   The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity Number: SC005122
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 29th November 2015: The First Sunday of Advent Year C: Psalter Week 1
Sunday (29th)       9.30 am The First Sunday of Advent Year C: Paul Costello: Speedy Recovery 
Monday (30th)    10.00 St Andrew: Donor’s Intentions
Tuesday (1st )    10.00am : Advent: The Faithful Departed
Wednesday (2nd) 6.00 pm: Advent: Donor’s Intentions
Thursday (3rd)   10.00 am St Francis Xavier: Donor’s Intentions 
Friday (4th)
        6.00 pm Advent: Donor’s Intentions 
Saturday (5th)    10.00 am Advent: Donor’s Intentions
Sunday (6th)        9.30 am Second Sunday of Advent C: Donor’s Intention 
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, and all the sick especially Paul Costello who is not very well at the moment, we pray that God grant him his healings and consolation; we also pray for the dead especially Divine Ikenwilo who passed away recently and all whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 22nd November 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £187.10 made up of £106.50 Gift Aid and £81.00 Planned Giving and Loose, Youths £65.14 Latin Mass, £173.00, Donation, £230, Remembrance Candles, £20, thank you.  
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 22nd November 2015: 82
Readers’ Rota for 6th December 2015, The Second Sunday of Advent Year C: 1st:  Psalm/Accl: , 2nd: , Bidding Prayer: Children Mass.  
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays and Weekdays: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Baptism: We welcome Baby Alba Harper Tough whose baptism takes place at this Mass, we also welcome her parents Michael and Dona and the Godparents. May the Good Lord who begins this good work in her bring it to a successful end.
Pastoral Letter from Bishop Hugh on fund raising for training of priests to be read at this Mass

Second Collection for Youths Pilgrimage to Lourdes this Sunday. Please be generous as there is no other source of raising money towards our youths’ evangelisation   

Weekday Masses and Services to take place in Parish Hall during this period of winter in order to minimise the excessive use of the boiler in church and save cost of heating the entire church every day.

Catechism Classes every Wednesday for Children – aged 6 – 17, preparing for the Sacraments of Initiation in the parish hall from 4.45 to 6pm followed by Mass
Parish Fund Raising, yesterday 28th November, raised £496.90. I will like to use this medium to thank everyone who took part in that event, those who organised it, arranged the hall, had a stalls, took care of the catering, and played Christmas carols and everyone else. May the Good Lord bless you all.   

Forty Hours Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in Parish Hall, this Thursday, 3rd December starting at 6.00pm and finishing with the 10.00 am Mass on Saturday, 5th December. Please use this opportunity to start the Year of Mercy and also pray for the intentions of Sacred Heart parish, your private intentions and those of your friends and families as you spend time with the Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. 

Year of Mercy begins on Tuesday, 8th December, the Solemnity of Immaculate Conception. Next Sunday there will be some prayer sheets and booklets which we will be using as a parish community throughout the period of the year of mercy. I would like to thank the Community of St Andrew’s for arranging the prayer booklets; they have also designed large posters to be displayed in and out the church as a reminder to us all of the Lord’s mercy to the world. Thank you too to Rachel Duddon for providing the prayer sheets. We ask for the Lord’s mercy for all of us as a parish in this special ecclesiastical year. 
